
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Good Work Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 

 

Swimmer of the week is Freddie Brooks for being consistently good. 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

     Comets 91.4%     Satellites 98.5%      Endeavour  98%      Enterprise 97% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.2%  

 

Parents’ Evening Thank you to all that came to Parents’ Evening, we were delighted with 

the turn out despite the very cold weather and the support shown to the staff. 

 

 

Behaviour Policy Accompanying this bulletin is our new behaviour management system 

which will begin after half term.  This system will form the basis for how we reward good 

attitudes to learning and behaviour, but it will also provide a structure for dealing with 

poor attitude and behaviour.  Please be assured that our normal nurturing approach will 

continue to be at the fore front of our practice, this just provides the children with 

boundaries in which they can safely work and play.  The system was approved by a 

committee of governors on Tuesday and the impact of its implementation will be discussed 

at the next full governing body meeting at the end of March.  We appreciate your support 

with this matter.  If you have any questions please make an appointment with the office to 

see me. 
 

 

 

Karate The children all enjoyed a taster Karate session in school today. Feedback from 

the children after the sessions was very postive and we hope to have inspired some of 

them to join a local club; Karate can be such a wonderful vehicle for developing 

concentration and self discipline.  
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Comets – Jake Mason,  Satellites – Casey Lewis,  Endeavour – Ethan Applegate,  

Enterprise – Carlin Mann. Well done all! 

 

Half Term is here Have a lovely half term.  We will see you back at school on Monday 

20th February.  



 
 

New Lunch Menus Please find attached new lunch menus for the next half term. 
 
 

 

 

The week ahead:  
Bawburgh Youth Club - Friday 24th February – A magician will be in attendance. 

Enterprise Maths Café – Wednesday 22nd February  
 

 


